




Dear <insert MLA/Councillor name>

I am writing to you as a parent who uses a local out of school club in your constituency area.

I have been informed that the club is at risk of losing their Department of Education funded Bright Start School Age Childcare Grant beyond 30 June 2023 and myself and other concerned parents need you to act on their behalf. This funding is crucial to the project as it helps to keep the service open and without it, many parents will lose the quality childcare on offer. The cessation of funding will therefore not only impact on the settings (staff redundancies) but on parental employment status. 

Play is vital to our children’s development, learning and well-being. A child’s right to play is protected under Article 31 of the United Nations Convention on Children’s Rights and settings such as the out of school club provide safe and fun spaces where play takes place.  

I am calling on you to intervene in this situation and to do all that you can to advocate for the continuation of the Bright Start funding.  

Yours sincerely

(signed)
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